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I oppose bills which take away our voter approved mail in ballot elections. These are 

attempts at suppressing the public’s voice. Elected officials should be protecting our 

rights not taking them away. Legislators should be opposed to selling our democracy 

to the billionaires class. If you sell out on our democracy, prepare to answer with your 

vacated position 


